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26th March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Election of Parent Governors 

 

I am pleased to inform you of the result of our election for parent governors.   

 

Elected: Samantha Morrison 

Elected: Iwona Czerwinska 

 

I would like to thank everyone who put their names forward.  If you were unsuccessful and would 

like to be considered as one of our parent governors in the future, please do not hesitate to 

contact Mikhaela Chapman, Clerk, on 01582 211211.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 

Richard Found 

Principal 

 

 

 

  

Principal:  Richard Found, BSc (Hons) 
Vice Principal: Damian Bermingham 
Vice Principal: Sarah Mitcherson 
Vice Principal:  Dan Smith 
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